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Dear Parents, 

Hope you are well,  

The State of Qatar celebrates “Qatar Environment Day” on Monday February 26, 2024. 

To celebrate this day at DeBakey, we are organizing several activities to raise awareness and 

encourage sustainable practices among our students. 

We kindly request students to bring water bottle covers with them. These covers will be used 

creatively during our activities to emphasize the importance of recycling and reducing plastic 

waste. 

Furthermore, we encourage students to express their commitment to the environment by wearing 

recyclable accessories. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation, 

Sincerely,  

The Office of Communication  

DeBakey High School for Health Professions at Qatar 


